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@tilstockprimaryschool 
 

Friday 17th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Community is a valuable part of our children’s education, and as such we have welcomed visitors into school this week to 
enhance our learning. 
 
Ellie from Shropshire Wildlife Trust is now a familiar face around school. She has worked  
with classes this week to teach them the value of our wonderful outdoor environment. This  
week Ellie has helped to develop our outdoor environment and support children with  
outdoor learning. She has installed a sail on the field, where we can enjoy outdoor  
activities, under cover. Ellie and the staff also planted a tree with our youngest children  
in Bumblebee Class. This was a symbol of hope and to illustrate how our staff will work  
with each child to help them grow. 
 
This week we also welcomed Scott Smither, who delivers our 999 club, to teach our  
children about e-safety. If you visit  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  
you can find lots of useful resources for you and for your child. From setting up parental controls to advice on online 
games and video apps, they can help you to understand the risks and keep your child safe. 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 

Mrs Rowena 

Kaminski 

Head of School 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

 

  

Class Dojo 

We will be using Class Dojo to keep 
you updated about important dates 
and class news. Please make sure 
you have joined and have the app. If 
you have any problems doing this, 
please ask your child’s teacher.  

Kinetic Letters 

We have had a re-launch of our 
handwriting scheme - Kinetic Letters. 
All children across the school will 
take part in handwriting practice 
daily- please encourage your child to 
practice this vital skill.  

Click here to access the information. 

 

Homework Club  

Every Monday  
3:00pm-4:30pm FREE for Years 
2,3,4,5,6. Please contact the school 
office or your child’s class teacher if 
you would like your child to attend. 

 

 

WORSHIP 
This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of hope. Next 
week, we will be learning about harvest. If children have any prayers, linked to this 
theme, that they would like to share during worship, they would be very welcome to 
do so. 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to:  
Ryan, Niaz, Perry and Gabriela 
who all celebrate their birthdays 
this week!  
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 
Bumblebees: Harry and Orla 
Squirrels: Olivia and Betsy 
Otters: Alfie and Jake  
Badgers: Ryan and Mateen  
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Wednesday 29th September – After- 
school club closed for essential 
safeguarding training for all staff  
Last day of term: 14th October 2021 
PD Days: 15th, 18th, 19th October 2021 
Children return to school: 1st 
November 2021 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2021/06/Handwriting-Kinetic-Letters-Parent-Information.pdf
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/information/term-dates/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

